
Dear Editor and Reviewers: 

  

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to revise our manuscript entitled, “Effect of 

dl-3-n-butylphthalide on infarction volume in animal models of ischemic stroke: a 

meta-analysis” (Manuscript ID: 49006). Those comments are all valuable and very 

helpful for revising and improving our paper. We have studied reviewer’s comments 

carefully and have revised the manuscript accordingly. We have revised the 

introduction and discussion section of the original manuscript. We hope that you will 

find our revised manuscript satisfactory. We would like to express our great 

appreciations to your work on our paper. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

need any further information. 

  

Best wishes, 

Di Luan 

 

Responses to the reviewer: 

This article is a syetematic review and meta-analysis of animal experiences. The 

authors was to evaluate the effect of dl-3-n-butylphthalide on infarct volume in 

experimental ischemic stroke. There is significance for further study in this field. 

Response: Thank you for your comment. We fully agree with you. Best wishes for 

you. 

 


